
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

An area in Westbrook has had a ditch stormwater pipe breakdown which is causing standing 

water issues for the neighborhood.  The existing pipe no longer reaches the creek, which is the 

source of the problem. 

 

Proposal: 

Street Superintendent, Brady Patterson, solicited the following quote from Delaware 

Construction Landscape Inc. to install pipe, backfill, grade, and rip-rap discharge at the creek 

bank.  The Town will provide the pipe. 

 

 

Cost: 

$16,335.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Wastewater Infrastructure 

 


